
 

 

 

Essex County Council 
Environment, Sustainability & Highways  
PO Box 11,  
County Hall 
Chelmsford 
Essex CM1 1QH 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Cobb 
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act regarding the 
building of a new health centre in Wivenhoe. 
 
I trust this information satisfies your request. However, should you require anything further, 
please contact me and I will endeavour to assist you further. 
 
If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, please let me know. If I am unable to 
resolve the issue immediately, I will explain our complaints procedure.  
 
If, after following our complaints procedure, you are still not satisfied, you are entitled to ask 
the Information Commissioner to review our decision. You can contact him at Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, telephone 01625 454700 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Your Right to Know 
Information Services 
Essex County Council 
Telephone: 08457 430430  
Email: YourRight.ToKnow@essex.gov.uk 

Our ref: 
Date: 
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11th December 2012 
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